
00410775
From: Pisani, Walter [wpisani@inovant.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2003 8:01 PM
To: 'nprm@ttb.gov'
Subject: 'TTB Notice No. 4'
name=Walter Pisani
name=
Address1=540 Cole Street
Address2=
City=San Francisco
State=CA
Zip Code=94117
Comments=Dear Sir:
I see no public benefit or clamor for this 
change.  Indeed, it just makes record 
keeping, business and manufacturing 
processes more expensive without any 
benefit to the consumer.  The consumer is 
always free to choose and I believe the 
market place should determine the products 
and the composition of those products the 
consumer chooses.                           
                                            
                          This appears to 
be no more than a special interest gaining 
too much influence with the Board.  
"Integrity of Beer"..what nonsense, its 
just beer.  People, tackle something 
worthwhile, have the courage to say no, 
follow your conscience.  Yours truly�������
Walt Pisani


